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Friday 24th  April 2020 
 

Welcome back to the beginning of term 2, I must say a very different 
looking term 2……. 
 
Despite what is going on in the world, we are all      
continuing to enjoy learning through play together.  
For some of you this is taking place  at home with 
families and packs provided by staff whilst others are 
accessing the funded program at the centre. 
 
We have been focusing on hygiene practices and  
sharing special stories with the children such as 
’When the World was Spring Cleaned’, to assist with 
the children’s understanding of current circumstances 
and to also eliminate any fears they may have. 
 
The children have enjoyed collecting autumn leaves 
from the school yard, looking at the colours, sizes, 
making leaf pictures and discussing the season and 
changes that are occurring.  
 
The children have made special isolation hugs for 
their elderly friends at the Darlingford Nursing 
Home, these were delivered by staff and the        
residents loved them.  Once again we have had to 
postpone  another scheduled visit due to covid 19. 
 
With ANZAC Day approaching we have been busy 
making our own wreath, this has involved collecting 
clippings from the garden combined with the          
children's hand prints. 
 
We have been busy playing matching numeracy and  
literacy games with recycled bottle tops, please      
remember when looking at letters to expose children 
to the lower case formation. 
 
A risk assessment in relation to Covid 19 has been 
prepared and is available at the centre if anyone 
would like to read it. 
 
   Cheers, Megan and Kass. 
 
 


